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2011 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON JAPANESE STUDIES

The Ateneo de Manila University (ADMU), School of Social Sciences will hold
the 2011 International Conference on Japanese Studies with the theme,
“Consuming Japan: Society, Politics, Economy and Japanese Food “ on January 28-
29, 2011 at the Escaler Hall, SEC Building and Faura AVR, Faura Hall, Ateneo de
Manila University, Katipunan Avenue, Loyola Heights, Quezon City.

The activity aims to promote food studies among researchers and identify
possible research agenda relevant to Japanese studies particularly in the
Philippines and in the Asia-Pacific Region. It will also provide a forum for
paticipants to meet and exchange ideas and information in a friendly academic
setting.

The researchers, international and local scholars and international speakers
are invited to attend this activity.

The registration fee for each non student-participant is Eight Hundred Pesos
(PhP800.00) for two (2) days and Five Hundred Pesos (PhP500.00) per day. For
student-participant, each shall pay only Two Hundred Fifty Pesos (PhP250.00) per
day. This fee covers snacks, lunch and a conference kit.

For more inquiries and confirmation, contact Dr. Karl lan Uy Cheng Chua,
Co-Convener, Japanese Studies Program, School of Social Sciences, Ateneo de
Manila University, Katipunan Avenue, Loyola Heights, Quezon City, P.O. Box 154,
Manila, Philippines with telephone no.: (02) 426-6001 extensions 5248; 5249 and
telefax no.: (02) 426-4326 or through e-mail ispadmu@gmail.com.
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